
 

 

 

 

 

  

The Office of the Master, New College, 
cordially invites you to our 

 

Master’s Awards Ceremony 

 

to celebrate and express our gratitude to all of 
you for your contribution to the New College 

community this year. 
 

Please join us for lunch and an awards 
ceremony to acknowledge our outstanding 

community members. 
 

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 
Time: 12:00 pm – 1:30 pm 
Location: provided after registration 

 
 

Please RSVP by March 24, 2017 
http://www.yorku.ca/newcol/forms/view.php?id=103 

 


